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30th November 2023  

 

Dear families, 

RE: Arrangements for the end of term  

The final day of this term is Friday, 15th December.  It will be a non-uniform day.  

The day will run on the normal timetable for Periods 1 and 2 and morning break.   

Period 3 will start at 11:50 and end at 12:30 when the school day will end for all students.   

If your child is eligible for free school meals, please remind them to collect lunch from the 

canteen during morning break.  

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office  

office@ryecollege.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss J. Carpenter  

Deputy Headteacher  
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